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MLW/MHA        3rd March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During the next few months, Year 9 students are invited to choose the courses they will study in years 

10 and 11.  This letter outlines some of the key information about the process.  

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Options Evening on Tuesday 14th March 4:30-6:30pm in person 

at Shenley Academy.  At this event, we will give you the opportunity to speak to our subject leaders 

and careers advisors to ensure that we guide your child to make informed choices.  

 

There will be a talk from Assistant Headteacher, Mr Thacker-Smith, regarding options and careers at 

5:00pm and repeated again at 6:00pm. This is also an opportunity to sample some of our fantastic 

school dinners, so please arrive at 4:30pm for the first sitting or 5:30pm for the second as not to miss 

out!   

 

Should you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact the Academy on: 

SHEOptions2023@E-ACT.org.uk  

 

Yours faithfully,   

 

 

 

  

Miss M Wardle 

Assistant Principal 
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